SUSPENSION OF THE INTERNATIONAL MOBILITY- UNIVERSITY OF PAVIA

Dear students and partners,

due to the spread of the pandemic of Coronavirus, arrivals for a period of mobility of students in
the framework of Erasmus+, Overseas, Coimbra Group SEN and Fund for Cooperation and
Knowledge shall be considered suspended from 2nd November 2020 until the end of the state
of emergency, set by the Resolution of the Council of Ministers of 7th October 2020, on 31st
January 2021 (unless new provisions are made).

Therefore, all students selected for a mobility programme are not allowed to come here, during the

above-mentioned period, until new dispositions will be announced.

We would also like to remind you that mobilities can be started in “virtual” mode and completed

with a period of activity in-presence here (when possible).

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have questions or doubts.



